
 

February 29, 2024 
 

CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 

WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION 
 

25 ST BETWEEN 39 AND 43 AVE 
24 ST BETWEEN 40 AVE AND 41 AVE 

40 AVE BETWEEN 22 AND 25 ST 
41 & 42 AVE BETWEEN 20 ST AND 27 ST 

 
 
To accommodate decommissioning the old water main and switching over to the 
new water main, customers listed in the above area will be without water starting 
on  
 

Monday, March 4, 2024 from 7:30 am to 4:30 pm 
 

Please make necessary arrangements to have a short-term water supply stored 
before this work starts.  While every effort will be made to complete the project by 
4:30 pm on Monday, March 4th, it may be necessary to have the water off longer. 
 
When your water service resumes you may experience turbidity in the water.  If 
this occurs please run your cold water taps for up to 5 minutes to clear your lines. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this disruption will cause and thank you 
for your cooperation.  
 

 
For more information: 
 
Monday to Friday  7:00 am to 3:30 pm 
 
Utilities Operations Coordinator 250-550-3620 
City of Vernon Operations 250-549-6757 
 

 
After Hours Emergency Line 250-542-5361 
 



 

 


